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Summer Fayre – Saturday 8th July

The date for our Summer Fayre has been decided by the Friends of St Barnabas.  Please keep the date free so that you can come and help or just have a fun day out with family and friends!  We welcome stall holders at a cost of £20.00 & £25.00 for food stalls.
Please contact Mrs Khalifa in the school office to book your stall and pass on this information to family who may be interested.

Please find enclosed a Summer Fayre letter with more information.
Leavers’ Service
We will be holding our Year 6 leavers’ service on the evening of Thursday 13th July. Letters will be sent out to all children in year 6 to reserve seats for their parents and carers. We hope you will be joining us to mark your child’s achievements whilst at St Barnabas. Year 6 reports will be given out at the evening of the leaver’s service.
Sports Day – Monday 3rd July
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This year we’ll be hosting a school Sports Day for years 3 to 6.  The event will be at Saffron Lane Athletics Stadium from 10am until 2pm.

We’d love as many of you as possible to come along to cheer and support your children.  It’s free for you to come along, and the stadium is in the city, on Saffron Lane (LE2 7NQ). 
We’ll be letting you know about the running order of events nearer the time.
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The whole school will be taking part in a sponsored skip with proceeds being split between the British Heart Foundation and the school.  

The British Heart Foundation has worked with us this year to provide additional PE resources for the school.  They do a great job at raising awareness of heart conditions in general and also what we can all do to live healthier lifestyles… https://www.bhf.org.uk/

Did you know? just 10mins of skipping provides the heart with the equivalent exercise to;

· Jogging for 30 mins

· Playing 2 sets of tennis

· 18 holes of golf

· Swimming for 2/3 km

The aim of the event is to get the children and staff to reach their cumulative target of 10,000 skips.

We’ll be collecting donations on the day (Friday 30th June).
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Eid Mubarak 

Later in June will see the end of the holy month of Ramadan for many of our families.  We would like to wish all celebrating, Eid Mubarak and hope all have a lovely day with family and friends.
Attendance

We are unclear at the moment as to exactly when Eid will be.  We would like to remind parents that a maximum of one day’s leave (if required) will be authorised for the religious observance.  Any additional days taken will be marked as unauthorised.
New Arrival
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Congratulations to Mrs Robinson and her family on the birth of their baby boy born recently, both mother and baby are well.

Staff Update

We would like to welcome back Mrs O’Neill who is back from maternity leave and is back in Grape class now.

[image: image8.jpg]BABYBOY

designed by @ freepik.com




	[image: image3.png]
	Children & Young

Peoples’ Services

	
	



